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Comments: To whom it many concern,

I bought a cabin in Sky High Ranch because I have access to the back country on snow machines.  I am against

any proposal to limit the access from our neighborhood.  Many of us use the region north and east from Sky High

Ranch to Bear valley village.  Limiting our access would ruin long time family tradition of riding our snowmobiles

in these areas.  This would also hurt my property value since most of the wintertime cabin owners have

snowmobiles and use them outside of Sky High Ranch.  Thank you.  Leon Atwater


